
 

What: A caravan of Corvettes from  San Luis 
Obispo to Solvang, Dinner and an evening 
at the PCPA Theater attending “The Play 
That Goes Wrong” 

SLO Vettes has reserved 24 tickets to the PCPA Theater in Solvang on Thursday evening July 25th for the 
play "The Play That Goes Wrong".   There are also 12 rooms which have been reserved at the Wine Valley 
Inn & Cottages in Solvang for the night.  Prior to the 8:00 PM show time we will meet for dinner at a local 
restaurant and then walk to the theater.  This should be a fun summertime evening in Solvang.    

The cost of each ticket to the PCPA Theater is $37.80.   The cost of the room at the Wine Valley Inn & 
Cottages is $214,03.    

We will start the day out by meeting at the Madonna Inn on Thursday morning July 25th at 9:45 AM and 
leave the parking lot at 10:00 AM for a leisurely drive to Solvang.  Once we arrive in Solvang, we will be 
able to park our cars in the parking lot of the hotel.  Guaranteed check-in is at 4:00 PM.  The afternoon will 
be all yours to explore the town on your own.   After checking in we will all meet and walk to the local    
restaurant for dinner and then walk to the theater. 

If you are planning on attending this event, you will need to write a check out to "SLO Vettes" in the 
amount of $75.60 to cover the cost of two tickets.  Mail the check to Jan Dallons (SLO Vettes) 1120 Hickory 
Lane, Paso Robles, CA 93446. 

Details: 

When: 

July 25th, 2024 

If you will be staying at the hotel, you will need to contact the hotel directly and 
reserve and pay for the room.  The rooms are reserved under SLO Vettes and the 
cost is $214.03.  This amount includes tax.   The hotel contact information is:   

Wine Valley Inn & Cottages  info@winevalleyinn.com 

1564 Copenhagen Drive 

Solvang, CA  93463    Phone :805-688-2111 

If you are planning to attend, please text or call Craig Bricker at  

805-471-2945. 

mailto:info@winevalleyinn.com

